
 

 

 

The Rt. Hon. Edward Young. CVO., 

The Private Secretary to Her Majesty The Queen, 

Buckingham Palace, 

LONDON. SW1A 1AA. 

 

12th April 2021 

 

Sir 

 

The Royal Norfolk and Suffolk Yacht Club was honoured in 1952 to receive the 

patronage of His Royal Highness the Duke of Edinburgh. 

 

It has been both a pleasure and a privilege on many occasions since to host His Royal 

Highness and members of the Royal Family at the Club and to be able to foster his 

esteemed legacy in the sport of sailing and the maritime heritage he so much valued 

and admired. 

 

The Commodore of the Club on behalf of the Flag Officers, Members and Staff sends 

his sincere condolences to Her Majesty The Queen and the Royal Family.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with Her Majesty at this time of both personal and 

National mourning. 

 

A copy of the Royal Norfolk and Suffolk Yacht Club Notice to Members is enclosed 

which indicates both personal association with the Duke of Edinburgh and that he 

was held in the highest regard. 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard Fryer 

Commodore 
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